
The Department of Arizona VFW would like 

to say congrats to the Arizona 4-H National 

Shooting sports team that recently 

traveled to Nebraska to compete in 

various youth shooting sports events. We are 

proud of each one of our 

youths that competed. We 

hope you made some great friends 

and will have some 

wonderful memories that 

you will take into your adult 

years. Thank you for letting 

us be a part of this historical event and we 



look forward to hearing about your 

event in the future. We wish you all 

many continued 

successes in the 

future and hope that you will let us be a 

part of it. 


